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NOW AVAILABLE ONLINE:  

MVP INFORMATION & UPDATES SEMINAR 
  

We know you are busy. At the same time, we have important information 

and updates to share with you so that you are as well-prepared as possible 

for 2017. 
 

The MVP Professional Relations team is pleased to offer you the 

convenience of obtaining these updates via a recorded online seminar. You 

can view all or parts of the seminar at any time, and as often as you choose 

to do so.  
 

Topics covered in the seminar include: 

 Plan and ID card updates 

 Telemedicine benefit 

 Clearinghouse vendor consolidation 

 Website updates 
 

To view the seminar, go to the Provider Notifications page of our website at: 

mvphealthcare.com/provider/notifications-to-providers. 
 

If you do not have Internet access, please contact your Professional 

Relations Representative.   
 

We are looking forward to 2017! 
 
 

If you have any questions with respect to this 

notice, please contact your Professional Relations 

Representative. 


